Site Development - Underground Utilities- UST Installation/Removal

30701 Euclid Avenue
Wickliffe, OH 44092
(440) 585-2442 Fax (440) 585-1439 Office

RE: E-327th Street Sewer Rehabilitation Project (Phase 2)

Dear Resident:

Please be advised that construction along E-327th Street will begin in the coming weeks
between Lakeshore Blvd. and Willowick Drive. The Project will consist of storm and
sanitary sewer repairs and lining, as well as asphalt roadway resurfacing.

You will notice some minor construction activities beginning as soon as the week of
August 1, 2023 including sewer cleaning and video work, and then in the coming weeks
the placement of traffic control items, survey work, inlet protection and equipment
mobilization.

Subsequent notifications will be forthcoming for any specific activity affecting your utility
service or for any temporary drive access restrictions. Traffic Patterns may change as
the project progresses. TRAX Construction will make every effort to keep the
inconveniences to a minimum.

The project will be completed in the Fall of 2023. We regret that our work may cause
temporary inconvenience, but this project will ensure that you will have dependable
sewers far into the future. If you have any questions, please call our office at (440)
585-1439. All emergencies call 911.

Sincerely: TRAX Construction Company



